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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Trent M. Wade <TWade@barr.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 9:09 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Stephanie@3bearllc.com'; 'Scott Baber'; Lori K. Marquez; 'John 

Jankousky at EME Solutions Inc.'
Subject: [EXT] 3Bear Cottonwood Site Characterization and Closure Report
Attachments: C-141 Cottonwood Final.docx

Ms. Venegas, 
 
I’m submitting a site characterization and closure report for Cottonwood Water Treatment and Impound on behalf of 
3Bear Energy, LLC. An initial release notification was submitted to the state on April 8, 2019. If you have any questions or 
concerns please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
   Trent M. Wade 

   Chemical Engineer 
   Denver, CO office:  
   cell: 970.381.0564 
   TWade@barr.com 
   https://clicktime.symantec.com/3GgiyUZebUVxtmEZE5CzNuq7Vc?u=www.barr.com 
 

 
 
If you no longer wish to receive marketing e-mails from Barr, respond to communications@barr.com and we will be happy to honor your 
request. 

 


